
Godly Play Teacher Needed for Fall 2018 
Godly Play is looking for Teachers starting this fall.  Godly Play teaches the 
children the sacred stories of our Christian faith through the art of story-
telling and visual engagement.  The children are invited into these sacred 
stories through the effective Godly Play resources and materials.  The 
authors of the curriculum say, “Godly Play teaches children the art of using 
Christian language - parable, sacred story, silence and liturgical action - 
helping them become more fully aware of the mystery of God’s presence in 
their lives.  Please give this vital ministry careful consideration and contact 
Melissa Hamon 281-545-1661 or mhamon@stmarksfortbend.org with any 
questions. 
 

Kids' Kingdom Teachers Needed for Fall 2018 
Kids' Kingdom is looking for additional teachers and assistants starting this 
fall.  Kids' Kingdom is for youth in first through fifth grades.  The classes 
will meet each Sunday from 9:30-10:15. This important ministry operates 
on a rotating basis so that teachers and assistants are not called upon each 
week and all lesson plans and materials are provided.  It would be 
necessary to complete the Safeguarding God's Children training, but 
Melissa Hamon is a trainer and you would not have to go far to complete 
that requirement. Please give this vital ministry careful consideration and 
contact Chris Abbott at 281 545-8859 with any questions.   
 

EYC Leader Needed for Fall 2018 
EYC is looking for leaders starting this fall. EYC has an active and growing 
youth group (6th – 12th grade). They meet one or two Sunday’s a month, in 
the afternoon, for fellowship and a time to challenge and encourage each 
other with topical discussions concerning our faith.  It would be necessary 
to complete the Safeguarding God's Children training, but Melissa Hamon 
is a trainer and you would not have to go far to complete that 
requirement. Please give this vital ministry careful consideration and 
contact Melissa Hamon 281-545-1661 or mhamon@stmarksfortbend.org 
with any questions. 

 
 
 



 
 
  

 


